
Welcome to another Friday update as the streetscape project continues to make steady
progress.  The contractor moved to the 400 block two weeks ago and is almost complete with
demolition.  Also trees have been planted and some benches and garbage receptacles have
been placed on the 300 block of N Washington.
 
The look ahead to next week will include the following:
 

·        Continue with remaining demolition
·        Electrician will begin to install conduits for the lights
·        Stormwater pipe will begin to be installed on the west side
·        Form work for the curb and gutter will begin

 
We have had some good stretch of weather and I hope that trend continues.  As always if you
have any questions or concerns please reply to this email or call me at my office 903-935-
4489.  Thank you and enjoy your weekend and Happy Father’s Day.
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